
    
 

 

  
 
May 20, 2009 
 
Dear Kettenburg Owner, 
 
 On behalf of the Ancient Mariners Sailing Society, I would personally like to invite you to 
participate in the annual Kettenburg Regatta Sunday June 7Pth. Although this Regatta is not an 
Invitational event, I wanted to make it more personal and hence the reason for this invitation letter.  
 
 I also wanted to convey my appreciation for all the support of this event for the past six years.  I 
have stepped in to chair the event. Tom regrettably has moved to Oregon. 
 
The format for this year’s event will be the same as last year’s event.  
 

• Southwestern Yacht Club Race Administration 
 
• No Skipper’s Meeting 

 
• No Spinnakers 

 
• Two Races 

 
• PC will sail as a fleet and have their own start. 

 
• PCC’s will have their own start and the event will count as their National Championship. 

 
• Post Race Awards Ceremony @ Southwestern Yacht Club 

 
Please enter early so we can plan the event. 
   
Thank you, 

 
Doug Jones 
2009 Kettenburg Regatta Chairman     


